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INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF HUMAN RIGHTS CLOSES  

BASIC COURSE ON HUMAN RIGHTS FOR NON-LAWYERS 
 

 
 

 

San Jose, Costa Rica, November 9, 2020.- Last Thursday, November 5, the Inter-American Court 

of Human Rights wrapped up the Basic Human Rights Course for non-lawyers in Central America. 

In the closing session of the course, Court Registrar Pablo Saavedra Alessandri discussed the 

impact that the case law of the Inter-American Court has had on human rights in the region.   

  

This was the second time the Basic Course had been given, and it took place under the project 

“Training and awareness-raising on human rights in the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic.” With 

support from the Heinrich Böll Foundation, this educational initiative was designed to provide 

the region’s non-legal community with strategies for teaching and learning about human rights.  

  

Over 4500 people applied to attend, coming from many government and civil-society sectors. 

The course was held over a distance learning platform with video conference lectures by 

specialist Lorena González and support from the Court registrar’s office, and it was attended by 

over 100 non-attorneys in the region.   

 

*** 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 
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You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud.  
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